From: Natalie Ferry <nferry@highbridge.org>

Date: Fri, Jun 13, 2025 at 7:11 PM Subject: School Board Presentation To: <ghobaugh@hbsdboe.org>

Cc: Karyn Gove <kgove@hbschools.org>, <rimhoff@hbschools.org>,

<cbowring@hbschools.org>, <ghodges@hbschools.org>, <cpoles@hbschools.org>,

<mmccasland@hbschools.org>, Cindy Sharkey <csharkey@hbschools.org>

Dr. Hobaugh,

I would like to extend an invitation to the Board of Education to share their presentation at the next borough council meeting on Thursday June 26 at the Rescue Squad building. I believe the presentation should be seen by more residents. If you would like, it can be a shorter version of what was presented on June 5th at the Special Community Information meeting and does not need to include the Q&A portion.

Regards, Natalie Y. Ferry

Councilwoman Natalie Ferry

Board of Education Council Liaison

nferry@highbridge.org www.highbridge.org

Borough of High Bridge 97 West Main Street High Bridge, New Jersey, 08829